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Village Shop News Update

Shop Telephone — 01295 760066

i

Shop opening hours: Monday 8 am — 1 pm Tuesday to Friday 8 am — 6 pm
Saturday 8.30 am — 3 pm Sunday 9 am — 12 noon

Post Office opening hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am - 1 pm

It seems we start each newsletter telling you the details about the fantastic growth in sales the
previous month, so not wishing to be too repetitive we shall just say that April was yet another
good month and sales continue in an upward direction. Thank you to everyone for making this
happen and let’s see if we keep this going.

With summer just around the corner, we hope, we have been stocking up on all those summer
treats for you from delicious, huge meringues and ice cream to strawberries and raspberries.
There are a selection of lovely new drinks in the chiller for the summer including cans of
Cawston’s sparkling apple, and rhubarb and apple. We also have a new line of Italian
Sanpellegrino canned drinks with sparkling orange, sparkling blood orange and sparkling lemon
flavours. There will be seasonal items on offer during this month so keep an eye on the board
outside the shop and on Facebook.

June is always the time we need to hold our Annual General Meeting so please come along to
that on Thursday 23™ June (Referendum Day) at 7.30 p.m. in the Buttery at the Manor. There
will be drinks and nibbles after the usually very short meeting and everyone is welcome. For
those of you who are not members and therefore will not be receiving a personal invitation and
report, you can pick one up in the shop. If you then want to become a member (£5 per person)
you can find a form in the shop, fill it in and join up. We are still looking for someone to take
over the role of Treasurer so if you think you could assist please come forward. We also need
someone to deal with the maintenance and take on the role of Facilities Manager. Again, if you
think you could do this please let someone on the Management Committee know. We would
also like to ask if anyone would be interested in taking charge of date checking items in the
shop. Jeanette and volunteers try to do this whilst serving in the shop but if a dedicated person
could make this a separate weekly job that would be a great help to everyone. If you think you
could help please have a word with Jeanette.

Once again, thank you to everyone who makes the shop such a success, from Management to
customers and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 23™ June at our
AGM.

Alison and Digby



